
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project reference: Victoria Bridge, Bath 

Balfour Beatty approached Centregreat to form part of their bid 

submission team for the project to reinstate the listed Victoria 

Bridge Structure in Bath back to its former glory. 

 

The existing bridge was supported by a Mabey system which 

the Client was looking to remove. We were involved in detailed 

discussions with Balfour Beatty and the client prior to contract 

award to discuss methods on approach and execution of project, 

with some of the operations being complex. These meetings 

gave the client confidence in the ability of the team to manage 

and deliver the project within their budget and timeframe. 

 

The project itself included dismantling the existing structure and 

delivering sections to our Cardiff workshops where individual 

components were given identification marks for reference. The 

intention was to retain as much of the existing structure as 

possible, however a new deck and replacement parts of the 

supporting structure were required. The existing structure 

components were blasted back to bare metal to remove traces 

of lead paint and the complete structure painted to the client’s 

specification.  This project was a success and, as shown in the 

photographs, was officially opened by the Mayor. 

Client: David Reynolds – David.Reynolds@bathnes.gov.uk  

Project Manager/Consultant: Gareth Harris – 
Gareth.Harris@balfourbeatty.com 

Value: £910k 

Delivery Period: March 2015 – March 2016 
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